From: Caroline

To: Cler]
Subject: Letter to commissioners
Date: Monday, February 19, 2024 2:54:02 PM

Dear Clerk,
Will you please forward this letter to our commissioners?
Thank you!

Dear Leelanau Commissioners,

I’m a resident of Leelanau County and I support renewable energy and the grant proposal for a solar project at the
Leelanau County Government Center.

1 ask that you please proceed with exploring this project and timely submission of the grant proposal.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,
Caroline Chatfield
Leland, MI



